
WAVERLY PARK BOARD of DIRECTORS MEETING 

Held @ the Horne Residence on 2/13/2014 

 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: Nancy Horne 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

 

Discussions RE: upcoming Covenant renewal in 2015.  [We have spoken to a lawyer for 

some advice.] 

Steven Horne is Waverly Park’s new Covenant Chairman he has volunteered his time to help 

with the covenants renewal process. He is asking for volunteers to help with this committee, 

if you are interested please contact any Board Member. 

Our Annual Waverly Park Members Meeting is coming up in April. The purpose of these 

meetings are to go over Treasurer’s report, new suggestions or complaints  from 

homeowners also this is the time to vote for new Board Members or vote to keep the 

members we have now. We would like to see 100% attendance, please join us. 

We are also in need of a Sunshine chair person; contact any board member if you could do 

this. 

Our HOA dues must be in by February 28th. Hopefully everyone can make this possible this 

year. 

 

Next WPBOD meeting will be 3/13/2014 @ 7pm 

Will be held at 828 Oxford Dr, Thomas residence. 

Thank-You,  

C. Thomas 

Waverly Park, Secretary 


